
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Regarding the Championships 2022-23 Philippines VG Category Qualifiers 
 
Some issues have been identified within the latest update (Ver.1.3.0) for Pokémon Scarlet & 
Violet, specifically affecting invite-only official tournaments. However, we can confirm that 
these issues do not affect other types of normal online tournaments. 
 
As such, the Qualifiers for the Video Game Category are not affected, and will be held as 
planned on May 21. 
 
We wish all participating players the best of luck in the competition! 
 
 
 


